
 

Personal impressions of the visit of the Spanish exchange 

students 
 

 

Before the Spanish students came, I was worried that I don’t know 

what I should say, when María del Mar arrived or that my English will 

be a problem.  But all these fears were in vain. I got along with her 

very well. We talked a lot; when she spoke German it was often 

funny. At some evenings 

María del Mar tried to 

teach me a little bit of 

Spanish, too. My parents 

were very happy about 

her and although they 

don’t speak English very 

well they always asked 

about the customs in 

Barcelona.  

She brought us a lot of 

presents from Barcelona, so my mum and dad got a beautiful book 

from the city. My parents were excited. I think they are envious 

that I can see all this in March. 

For me the whole week was nice and a good experience, but I think 

the day in Potsdam was the best. In my opinion Berlin or Leipzig are 

not so beautiful, furthermore this day was the first when the sun 

shone. However, for me the afternoons, when we met other students 

and their exchange students were especially funny. For example we 

were with Rike, Cristina, Laura and Julia at an ostrich farm or 

bowling.  

I hope María del Mar enjoyed the week and she had fun with my 

family. I am sure we will have wonderful days in Barcelona, when we 

go there in March. 

         Patricia 
 

 


